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This project is about making sound, 
which is the most difficult project 
for me. To be honest I am extremely 
insensitive to sound or I could say 
I'm tone-deaf, so this rotation really 
confused me. 
So in this project, we should make 
three film with  sound each in 10 
seconds. My first is the sound of a 
monster  which is sleeping. The second 
one is about a girl was awakened from 
her sleep with a horrific background 
sound. Ther third one is a girl who was 
ostracized and beome lonely. 

REFLECTION

Please see my film at my blog:
https://shiyuantong8145.myblog.arts.
ac.uk/2021/11/11/sound/

About this project I just want to say 
I know that I really messed it up. I 
really don't know how can I combine 
the sound and what sounds should I 
use. This lead to my outcomes are so 
werried, the sounds don't match the 
pictures at all. I really need someone 
to teach me how to make sound effect 
from the beginning. 


